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Newsletter No 21 – 11th February 2019 
 
The Parents Association is issuing a survey to all families today. They 
would like you to have your say on topics of interest for a guest 
speaker for parents. Please see the form in your child’s bag. Forms 
must be returned to school by Thursday next 14th of February. 
 
 
Reminder: There is no school for pupil’s this Friday February 15th as 
staff have a training day for the new Primary Language Curriculum. 
School closes on Thursday February 14th at 2.35pm for midterm break. 
School will reopen on Monday 25th of February. 
 
 
Robertstown NS is participating in the Aldi Rugby initiative. Any stickers 
collected in store can be brought into school to add to our poster. We 
need 300 stickers to be in with a chance of winning! Get collecting! 
 
 
Aoife McMullan, Aoife Loughrey and Hannah Prior have all qualified for 
the County finals in the Community Games art competition for under 12 
art. Well done girls! 
 
 
Under 10 boy’s football training today after school in Robertstown GAA 
with Mark Fitzharris from 2.45-3.30pm. 
 
 
Reminder no 3rd/4th classes swimming this Friday due to Continuous 
Professional Development for staff. 
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Texaco Art Competition: Can all children nominated to take part in the 
Texaco art competition please meet in Ms. Monahon’s room on 
Wednesday at 2.40pm to work on their art pieces until 3.20pm. 
 
 
Athletics training on Wednesday after school at 2.35-3.15pm 
Talent Display will be in class on the 8th of March, two acts from each 
class will go on to perform at the School Talent Display on March 29th. 
 
 
Wellbeing week is on in our school from the 25th to the 29th of March. 
There will be cool lessons, a visiting yoga teacher and the Talent 
Display. 
 
 
There will be no homework club on Tuesday and Thursday this week. 
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